
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

January 2, 2020 
 
 

Dear Pastor and Friends, 
As we close out 2019 we thank the Lord for his blessings in the 
churches and Bible college. We look forward to His blessings in 
the work this new year. We rejoice in what God did in 2019. 
There were 17 young men and women graduated from the 
Bible College. In the churches and missions there was a total 
average attendance of 5,120. Those saved in the churches, 
camps, VBS and weekly evangelism were 6,876. There were 
1,112 baptized. Thank you for your faithfulness in prayer and 
support for God’s work in Mexico. 

 
The Church in Valles was organized last year. Later this month, Bro. 
Manuel, their pastor will be ordained to the ministry. They have 2 
mission churches and baptized 4 last month. We will also be 
officiating in 2 more ordenations of pastores in February and March. 
 

Construction at the Bible College 
is progressing well. The building for housing 
the electrical equipment is almost finished. 
Also, we completed a much needed sidewalk 
from the auditorium to the dining hall. The 
last Monday of this month, pastors and men 
from our churches in the Mante area 
volunteered to help us with maintainence on 
plumbing, electrical, painting and carpentry, 
etc.  

 
We trust and pray that God will continue to bless you and your ministry. Thank you for all you do. May God 
bless you. 
  

 
           

Your missionaries, 
 
 

Larry & Sharon Lilly 

Larry and Sharon Lilly 

 
Missionaries to Mexico 

Apartado 95, Cd. Mante, Tamaulipas, 89800, Mexico 
Tel Mx: +52-831-232-1909          Tel Cel +1 956-874-3182   

 

larrylilly@lillymx.com 
www.lillymx.com 
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